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I am strongly opposed to SB 1003, the “death on demand” assisted suicide bill. It is 

not for humans to decide when their expiration date is. A season of depression could 

cause a person to choose death when they could instead be counseled back to 

emotional health, and contribute positively as a functioning member of society.  


